
NORTHVIEW 
PRESCHOOL SCREENING 

 

 

Northview School will be holding a Preschool Screening for all 

eligible 3 & 4 year olds on Thursday, January 21, 2016 from 9:00 

am to 2:30 pm. If you are interested in having your child 

screened, please call the school office at 815-223-1111 by 

January 15th. This screening will not guarantee entry into Peru’s 

Bright Futures Preschool, but will put all eligible Peru children on a 

waiting list for future openings either this year or next school 

year. If you want more information, please contact the school 

office! Future PreK screenings for students who turn three later 

this year will take place in April 2016 and August 2016. 

tel:815-223-1111

